
From: Hutto, J. Allen <HuttoJA@scdot.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Nicholas, WendyNicholasWB@scdot.org 

Date: 8/22/2014 4:04:50 PM
Subject: Ascauga Lake Request

Katherine,

Finally got the status on this case. I apologize for the delay—the IRF and the attorney (Jim Nance) had been playing 
phone tag, but I called and was lucky enough to catch Jim in the office.

□ The case is still in the discovery phase.
□ It is a complicated case with multiple plaintiffs.
□ Jim has finished taking the plaintiffs' depositions.
□ Prior to actually taking the depositions, it was difficult to get the full details of what the case was going to 

look like.
□ Now that Jim has a better feel for the case, he will be talking with the adjusters about what experts they will 

need to move the case forward.

I hope this provides the answers that you were looking for. If you need further details, please let me know.

Allen Hutto
Government Relations Officer
South Carolina Department of Transportation
Office: 803-737-0593
Mobile: 803-665-2764
Email: huttoja@scdot.org
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